
Fellow  Velo  2020  Holiday
Competition
Firstly,  thank  you  to  everyone  who  has  entered  our  2020
Competition.
However, in the light of the Covid 19 Crisis, we will be
postponing our 2020 Competition – even being hopeful of a late
season opportunity is beginning to feel somewhat optimistic
and, we also want to be fair to the position of our Chambres
d’hotes partners in France. We have every intention of holding
the competition again in 2021 and, would be very happy to
carry your entry over until next year.

We wish you well in whatever your current circumstances at
this  difficult  time  and,  hope  that  cycling  opportunities
return before too long.

Best wishes to all from Fellow Velo

Covid  19  Coronavirus  –
Contingency
We fully understand that in uncertain times, holiday planning
(and especially for those with plans already in place) can and
will be more challenging.

In that regard, for both customers who have already booked
with us and anyone currently considering a holiday booking, we
will aim to add greater flexibility to our arrangements than
would  normally  be  the  case  in  our  standard  Terms  and
Conditions.
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We still want to help to fulfill cycling holiday dreams and,
to work with our great like-minded small business partners in
France.

 


